## **Technology Notes - March 2022**

New computers! I am adding 6 new public computers to the teen lab, 2 in the youth dept., and 2 at the staff desks. I am also adding a new AWE learning computer in the youth dept. designed for younger kids.

We will be re-opening the 6 adult public computers which were previously closed down due to social distancing. I will be replacing the hard drives in those computers to bring them up to par with the others. The plan will then be to replace all 12 next year.

Thanks! Spencer